
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

       Our value this term is HOPE  
No-one who ever hopes inyou will ever feel shame.                                                                                                                                                                    

[Psalm 25:3] 
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You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent and Instagram: stgeorgesceprimary_wrotham 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

                                                               

Final Term of the school year! 
It is hard to believe but this week marked the last term of the school 
year. There is only six weeks and a few days to go. The last term is 
often the children’s favourite with lots of sunshine and so many 
exciting things planned. Let’s just ‘HOPE’ (our value of the term!) the 
weather plays ball. 
It just about did this week with our three youngest classes on our 
annual trip to Camber Sands. They came back full of stories of 
playing in sand, splashing in water, meeting the lifeguards and of 
course what seems now to be the infamous seagulls! It is certainly a 
day the children remember in their time at St George’s!  
There are a lot of sports events planned both in and out of school but 
we are looking forward to our Sports Day (planned for Wednesday 
26th June). Traditionally this is a whole day of fun for all the family to 
come along and watch. To make it a really colourful event this year 
why not come wearing the colour of your children’s houses too! 
Always keen to listen to children’s ideas one has been touted by 
some of our Year 6 children. They fancy a parent’s house relay event 
– there would need to be a separate mum and dads relay event. You 
need a team of four - if you would like to enter, please contact Karlee 
Arnavut on our reception desk giving her your name and your child’s 
name so we can make sure you run for the right house! 
reception@st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk or 01732 882401 
  

                                                                                  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Special Mention! 
Many congratulations to Miss 
Huggett for planning our Fun Run 
Sports For Champions. It was great to 
see so many children joining in and 
dressing up for the occasion – it has 
really sparked a sporty term off – and 
we are looking forward to meeting 
our Paralympian in school very soon! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Good Luck Mrs Chin! 
We’d like to pass on good 
luck to Mrs Chin as she 
moves on from St George’s 
– she has been a super part 
of our admin team behind 
the scenes for 3 years and 
wish her well in what she 
does next! 
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CONGRATULATIONS TO…. 
 

                         St. George 
For gaining the most Dojo Points this week! 

 

Times Tables Rockstars  
this week: 
 
Maple (Year 2):  Johnny 
 
Cedar (Year 3):  Finley 
 
Willow (Year 4): Lincoln 
 
Hazel (Year 5):  Lethu 
 
Sycamore (Year 6): Oskar 

 
BRING FAITH & EDUCATION 

TOGETHER 
by 

‘Letting Your Light Shine’ 
(Matthew 5:16) 

                                        
This corner on our newsletter highlights people 

connected to our school who fulfill our school 
vision, this week that honour goes to… 

 
Our Year 3 Athletics Team! 

 

 
 
 

Many congratulations for representing our school 
at the Sevenoaks Year 3 Athletics meet this week! 

 

Well done - you ‘let your light shine’ 
 

       
 

 

 
 

Congratulations to: 
HAZEL CLASS 

You are the highest attenders this week! 
 

Attendance this week: 
 

Oak (Year R): 93.9 % 
 

Beech (Year 1): 90.0% 
 

Maple (Year 2): 86.7% 
 

Cedar (Year 3): 96.3% 
 

Willow (Year 4): 96.0% 
 

Hazel (Year 5): 97.2% 
 

Sycamore (Year 6): 91.3% 
 

Whole school:  93.1% 

 
It is very important that parents inform the school of 

any absence and keep in regular, daily contact  
 

For unexpected absence eg illness for example, please call 
and speak to the school office before 9.30am so absence 

can be recorded accurately. 
 

If they have an appointment during the school day you 
MUST provide evidence of an appointment. 

 
Any other absence must be requested using our absence 

request form. This can be found through this link:  
https://forms.gle/3dVUrxXZt9v5REKR9 

 
Please note no term absence will be authorised unless 
exceptional circumstances have been agreed with the 

Headteacher following a  
face to face meeting.  

HAVE FUN! 
Wishing our Year 5 and 6 children and 

teachers who travel to Devon this weekend 
for a fun filled week at Nethercott Farm! 
We are looking forward to hearing your 

stories on your return! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd3bmokDqgEV5F6F7g9-0TwGjEox4qKQ9wdnyreavfEG02tVA/viewform
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Our week in pictures… 
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St. George’s Church of England Primary School 
      Helpful Dates for Term 6 

 
Sunday 9th June  Nethercott Farm Trip (until Friday 14th June) 
Monday 10th June  Year 3 Family Service 
    9am-11am – i-Rock Starts 
Wednesday 12th June Little Dragon’s Parents meeting (New Reception Class intake) 
    PTA Father’s Day Stall – ICT suite  
Thursday 13th June  Travelling Book Fair 
Friday 14th June   PTA last min Father’s Day Stall 
Tuesday 18th June  Year 6 Challenger Troop begins – 6 Weeks. 
Wednesday 19th June  1.30 – 2.30pm Little Dragon’s Stay & Play 
    Year 5 & 6 Swimming Gala @ Sevenoaks 
Thursday 20th June  Travelling Book Fair 
    Year 6 Church School Celebration at Rochester 
Friday 21st June   No Forest School 
Monday 24th June  1-4pm Girls KS2 Cricket @ The Vine 
Wednesday 26th June Sports Day 
Friday 28th June   Cake club  
Monday 1st July  Year 2 Family Service 
Wednesday 3rd July 1.30pm – 2.30pm Little Dragon’s Stay & Play 
Thursday 4thJuly  PTA Dress Down Day 
Monday 8th July   Last Gymnastics Club 
Tuesday 9th July   Hever Castle Triathlon  
Wednesday 10th July  11.30 – 1.00pm KS2District Sports 
Friday 12th July   Last Swimming 
    2.30pm PTA Colour Run 
    Clubs Finish 
Monday 22nd July   1.30- 3pm Year 6 Leavers Service 
    Year 5 Vs Staff After School 
Tuesday 23rd July   Last Day of Term 

 
Term Dates 2024-25 

 
Term 1 

 
           Start:      Tuesday 3rd September 2024 
           Finish:    Thursday 24th October 2024 

 
Term 2 

 
           Start:     Monday 4th November 2024 
           Finish:   Friday 20th December 2024 

 
Term 3 

 
           Start:      Monday 6th January 2025 
           Finish:    Friday 14th February 2025 

 
Term 4 

 
           Start:     Tuesday 25th February 2025 
           Finish:   Friday 4th April 2025 

 
Term 5 

 
           Start:     Tuesday 22nd April 2025 
           Finish:   Friday 23rd May 2025 

 
Term 6 

 
           Start:      Tuesday 3rd June 2025 
           Finish:   Monday 21st July 2025                                                                   

May Day: Monday 5th May 2025 
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